
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: In Spelling, we will be 
concentrating on short vowel digraphs 
(ea, ou, y). Our test will be on FRIDAY! 
Please practice these words at home! 
MATH:  
   *We are concentrating on collecting 
     data, creating surveys, bar graphs,  
     pictographs, and line plot graphs. 
 
GRAMMAR: This week we are working on 
alphabetical order by the 2nd letter, 
underlining book titles, and making sure our 
pronouns and verbs agree (we are; she is). 

This week, we are doing activities with the letters M, N, O, P, Q. Today, we listened to music all day and 
did some M&M graphing in math! I told the kids that “N Day” is my favorite, so make sure to ask them 
about it! I cannot believe my little second graders are going to be third graders soon!!! Time has flown by 
this year, and I appreciate all your help along the way!     Miss Czeck 
 

Dates to REMEMBER:  *Friday, May 20 (Qtr. 4 PBIS Reward Day) 
*Tuesday, May 24 (2nd Grade Field Trip) *Thursday, May 26 (Early Dismissal-Last Day of School) 

May 9-May 13 

Keep in Mind… 
*Field Permission Slips must be returned by 
FRIDAY, MAY 13TH with $5.00! 
*There are still 1-2 chaperone spots 
available for our field trip! If you’re 
interested, please send the form with $5.00 
by Friday, May 13th. 
*BOOK ORDERS are due back to school on 
Wednesday, May 11th. Remember, you can 
also order online using our class code PDRN2. 
 
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Miley, Abigail, Malaki 
(Tuesday, May 10th) 

 


